
From: Taylor, Richele
To: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>

Date: 11/30/2016 2:28:33 PM
Subject: RE: One SC Funding Recap

Thank you JoAnn!
 
Richele
 
From: JoAnn Turnquist [mailto:JoAnn@yourfoundation.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:01 AM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: One SC Funding Recap
 
Hello Richele,
 
Thank you for your support of our work!  I have attached the recap of the grants awarded prior to the 
Hurricane.  We have awarded four grants since Matthew – two for Harvest Hope and two for small rebuilding 
projects – a total of four homes.  We have not received the committed dollars provided by the grantees at this 
time.
 
The One SC Grants Committee is meeting on December 13th to review and award round five grants.  I will 
keep you posted.
 
All the best through the transition!
 
Regards,
 
JoAnn Turnquist

President & CEO


Central Carolina Community Foundation

2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213  I  Columbia, SC 29204 

803.978.7823 (O)  I  803.799.6663 (F) I   joann@yourfoundation.org

Learn more:


www.yourfoundation.org
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